
Medical Exemption Status

The Wallingford Electric Division does not give priority to customers who are tagged as having a

serious or life-threatening medical condition. This certification only protects the customer from

termination of service for failure to pay the electric bills.

If being without electricity presents a health hardship to you, stay with a

neighbor, friend or relative who can assist you. If you have a life-

threatening situation due to lack of electric service, call 911 for immediate

assistance.

In the event of an extended outage, shelter information will be provided if facilities have been made

available for that purpose.


